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SYLMAR, Calif. (Mar. 9, 2018) –   Over the past year, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill 
team has kept you informed of the progress we’ve made to collect and control landfill 
gas, control potential waste odors on site and reduce conditions for future potential 
off-site odors. We are committed to continuing this work and have already made 
significant progress in early 2018.

Along with our operational enhancements, we also are focused on enhanced 
communication with the community. We recently added an odor reporting 
feature to our web site that allows you to immediately report detected odor you 
believe is attributable to the Landfill. You can report an odor online at http://
sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/contact-us/odor-report/.

Once we receive the report, our team will review it and evaluate the reported odor 
within 24 hours.

We are honored to serve this community, and we strive to be a good neighbor every 
day. We hope our neighbors will find this new feature useful, as we are committed to 
keeping the lines of communication open between the Landfill and the community.

If you have any questions, please contact us at  sunshinecanyon@republicservices.com 
or visit us online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/ to learn more.
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